
22ND SUNDAY OF THE YEAR

The Commandments of Life
'This people honours me only with lip-service, while
their hearts are far from me.' Jesus quoted this passage
from the prophet Isaiah to the Pharisees and Scribes. We
need to listen to it today also. We get so used to doing
particular things that we can forget why we are doing
them and then our hearts are not in them. This is true of
the practice of our faith, which can easily be reduced by
us to rituals and duties. It is true also in our love for one
another. Husbands and wives need to constantly renew
their love for one another and put their hearts into that
love again. Parents need to renew their love for their
children because parenting can easily become a burden
that is carried with little heart. And we need to put new
heart into our prayer so that God may come more and
more alive to us. Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

Please note: NO MASSES from
Monday 3rd - Friday 7th September

Saturday 8th: No Morning Mass

Saturday 8th September: 7.30pm 
Sunday 9th September: 9am & 11.00am

Anniversary Masses this Week

Saturday 8th September at 7.30pm
Anniversary Mass for Mary O’Neill, RIP

Lavey Parish Mass Schedule: 3rd - 9th September
Monday, Wednesday & Thursday: 9.15am in AOH Hall,

Mayogall. Tuesday: No morning Mass
Friday: 9.15am (Adoration to 5.00pm) AOH Hall.

Sat: 7.00pm; Sun: 9.00am & 11.00am - Lavey GAA Hall
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22ND SUNDAY OF THE YEAR

Parish One Day Retreat to Lough Derg 
The bus will leave the Church Carpark on
Saturday 8th September at 7.15am Sharp.
If you have not returned your booking form

please do so by Monday. Refreshments on
arrival & Lunch will be provided on the Island.

Greenlough Sick & Housebound 
Fr. Graham will visit the sick and

housebound on Wednesday 5th September.

The Bethany Group will lead the Rosary on
Sunday at 3.00pm in Greenlough Church. 

Parish Newsletter - All newsletter items
should be emailed or sent in writing to the

office by Wednesday at 1.00pm. Thank You.

Catholic Grandparents Association Annual National
Pilgrimage, Knock Shrine, 9 September 2018, 2.30pm. 

www.catholicgrandparentsassociation.org 



Saint Conor's College, Kilrea & Clady
Pupils should attend on the following dates:
3rd September - Year 8, Year 11, Year 13

4th September - Years 8, 9, 11, 13 & 14

5th September - All Year Groups

Website: www.greenlough.com

Collections - 26/8/2018 - Weekly: £1061.56; Building
Fund: £346.90. Thank you for your generosity.

Envelope Counters for September - Bridie McAlynn,
Christine McErlean, Eileen Reid & Michael Henry.

Thanks to Turlough & Graciela Quinn 
who counted during August.

Candlelight Evening of Prayer and Music led by Fr.
Thomas (from USA) of the Franciscan Friars of the
Renewal. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament in St. Mary's
Church, Gortahar Road, Rasharkin on Thursday 6th
September at 7pm. Everyone welcome. 

Church Cleaning Rota for September
Pauline Kearney, Bridie McAlynn, Frances Lynn &

Teresa Henry. Thank you for your help.
If you would like to join our teams contact Paddi.

St. Mary's PS, Greenlough will re-open on

Monday 3rd September. Children starting Primary
One please refer to the information you received with

the starting date for your child.

Family Care Adoption Services is presently seeking to
recruit adoptive families for babies and young children. For
a free information pack tel: 028 71368592; 028 9069 133,
Monday to Friday, 9pm - 5pm or Email:
anne.ohagan@familycaresociety.org or visit their website:
www.familycaresociety.co.uk

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Saturday
Afternoon

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

St Oliver Plunkett’s GAC
Lotto 27/8: 7, 8, 15 & 17. Jackpot not
won. £25: Niall Bradley, Cedar Way & Una

Mackle, Glenone. Jackpot next week: £950.00.

Coffee Morning - at the home of Shauneen
Henry to raise money for Alzheimer's
Society. Saturday 8th September from 12
noon to 3pm. Everyone welcome.

Blessing of Bikes & Bikers - An Inter-denominational
Service will take place in St. Aengus' Church, Burt on
Sunday 9th September for 1.30pm
approx to pray for all deceased bikers,
especially those who have died in the
past year, followed by a blessing of the
bikes & bikers. A Collection on the day
will be for R.N.L.I. followed by a 'Ride Out' to Ned's
Point R.N.L.I Station. (light refreshments will be served).

MASTERS IN CATHOLIC SCHOOL LEADERSHIP
Working in partnership with St Mary's University,
Twickenham, the Derry
Diocesan Catechetical Centre
offers this post-graduate
degree, dedicated to the
professional development and
spiritual formation of Catholic school leaders. It is a great
opportunity for those currently in leadership roles and those
who aspire to, or have an interest in leadership roles within
the Catholic School system. Commences Autumn 2018.
Further information please contact Thérèse, Catechetical
Centre 0044 28 71264087 or email tferry@derrydiocese.org

The Allen School of Irish Dancing Class will resume in the
John Bosco Hall, Ballynease on Monday 10th September
at 6.45pm. All new pupils welcome.


